
  
 
 

    
 

       
           

         
       

 

 
 

    

 

November 14, 2022 

Will the next president be ready for us?? 

Don’t know if we would refer to ourselves “celebrating” Halloween, but we certainly did. Based 
on the votes of student panel of judges, here are the winners of our office decorating contest. 
The winners of the $500, $300, and $100 prize (transfers to their “B” budget) are: 
Congratulations!! And thank you for a fun day! 

Here are other guesses for you: 



 
 

    
         

          
                

           
            

          
        

        
 

  
 

 

 
  

  
        

 

Now for the more serious matter: 
I hope you will be able to attend the President’s Forum sessions this week as it will be 
important for each of you to view the candidates, ask questions, and form your 
opinion. Please come to the forums and think of questions you would like to ask and listen to 
the candidates and envision how each of them might be your next leader of Foothill to continue 
our legacy of innovation to better serve our students. While it might be tempting to revert to 
concerns of the past leadership, which is now over a year ago, you should each reflect where 
we are now and how we can continue to move forward. 

At my suggestion, Ray Quan, our vice chancellor of Human Resources, is moderating all the 
forums. 
Best regards, 

Bernadine 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Interim President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership Initiatives, Stanford University 


